
From: Paul Jursinic
To: Tran, Frank
Cc: Angela Burandt
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Request for additional information for NRC License No. 21-12275-02
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 9:47:34 AM

Frank,

Room OC1.320 at 1521 Gull Road Kalamazoo, Michigan 49048 never had any
radioactive isotopes used or stored in it.  So, there is no history of spills, lost sources
or leaking sealed sources.

Paul Jursinic

Paul Jursinic Ph.D. | Director of Medical Physics
Phone (269) 373-7407 Mobile (269) 998-0003 

From: Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 12:37 PM
To: Paul Jursinic <pjursinic@wmcc.org>
Subject: Request for additional information for NRC License No. 21-12275-02

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please forward this email to HelpDesk@wmcc.org if you believe
this email is suspicious.

Dear Dr. Jursinic:

We have reviewed your amendment request dated March 25, 2020 for NRC License No.
21-12275-02. The request is to release Room OC1.320 at 1521 Gull Road Kalamazoo,
Michigan 49048 for unrestricted use.

Please provide a history of any spills of licensed material with half-life more than 120 days,
lost sources or leaking sealed sources occurred in Room OC1.320. If there is no history of
spills, lost sources or leaking sealed sources, please state.
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Please provide the response in writing with date and signature by May 20, 2020. To assist
proper handling of correspondences in our office, please reference Mail Control No. 618616
in your response. You could fax the response to 630-515-1078 or email a copy of the
response as a pdf to frank.tran@nrc.gov.
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact me at 630-829-9623 or reply
to this email.
 
Sincerely,
 
Frank Tran
Health Physicist/License Reviewer
NRC Region III/Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Phone: 630-829-9623
Fax: 630-515-1078
Email: Frank.Tran@nrc.gov
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